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Breakwater at Bugibba to be kept clear - 2017

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the
“Ghagda Sajjieda Dilettanti — Bugibba” will be organising their annual “Purcissjoni tal-

Madonna fuq il-Bahar” on Thursday 3 August 2017.

This event will be held between 1800 hours and 2100 hours.

The activity consists of loading the statue at Bugibba breakwater on a vessel and
sailing to the area in front of the Dolmen Hotel, then to “il-Fekruna” and back to

Bugibba breakwater where it will be unloaded again.

Owners of vessels are informed that due to this activity no vessel is allowed to berth,
within the first 60m from the slipway, alongside the Bugibba breakwater on the

mentioned date and time except those taking part in the activity.
Mariners are also advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with extreme caution
and at slow speed when in the vicinity, on the stipulated date and time. They are to

obey any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel
12.

Charts affected: BA 211B, 2537
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